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From: Trombold, Beth 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 4:26 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: case 11-346-EL-SSO 

Importance: IHigh ^ 

Please docket this letter in case 11-346-EL-SSO. Thanks. / - - __ 
CO o 

m 

'ID 

•v 

Beth Trombold „ =• "^ 
f 1 ZK ^ ' 

Director ^—' — 
Economic Development & Public Affairs " - ' 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio ro 7̂_ 
614-466-1224 
PUCO.ohio.eov 
facebook.com/PUCOhio 
twitter.com/PUCOhio 

This document was created only for the purpose stated within i t It is for staff discussion only and does not reflect the 
view of the Commission. 
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From: Snitchler, Todd ^̂  4 -S " ^ 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2011 5:01 PM l̂ >M ^ ^ 
To: Trombold, Beth v]> .-i) -^ J 
Subject: FW: AEP's Electric Security Plan ^ S o f 
Importance: High | '̂  a S 

Please have docketed. Thanks, •' '̂  o § 

Todd A. Snitchler, Chairman I t? S" ® 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio '' -g f ^ 
www.puc.state.oh.us 4 2 ^ 
facebook.com/PUCOhiQ .̂  9> S 
twitter.com/PUCOhio 

H t J 

From: Jay ma Davis [mallto:kentonauditorg)windstream.net] .:' §' 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2011 4:38 PM J g j 
To: Snitchler, Todd o ^ ;: 
Cc: Lowery, Judy o § ^ 
Subject: AEP's Electric Security Plan !•* <n i j 4 
Importance: High 3 t i S 3 

•̂  ^ f I 
Chairman Todd A. Snitchler: ' ^ 

r am writing from the City of Kenton. Recently our citizens voted to approve a 
governmental aggregation program for electric and gas. We are eagerly awaiting the 
start of our program, however we are. concerned that AEP's Electric Security Plan could 

http://facebook.com/PUCOhio
http://twitter.com/PUCOhio
http://www.puc.state.oh.us
http://facebook.com/PUCOhiQ
http://twitter.com/PUCOhio


effect our implementation. With the recent state budget cuts, we were planning to 
benefit from the program savings for our own electricity costs in the year 2012. 

We are asking for governmental aggregation communities be exempt from the caps of the 
AEP plan. 

Thank you for your kind consideration, 

Jayma Davis 
Chief Deputy Auditor 
City of Kenton, Ohio 
419.673.1310 


